
Cheyenne Theater Meeting Minutes 
 

Date: October 30, 2013 

 

The special board meeting opened at 7:03 PM at the Cheyenne Theater.  

Attending: Jamie Patton, Justin Lohr, Fred Mahlberg, Robert Grace, and Brent Rueb. 

There was no financial report since the meeting was a special one.  

There was discussion of possible replacements for the two missing Board members, since Deb 

Harper recently resigned.  It was decided to discuss this at the next regular meeting. 

Robert said that JR Landeberger reported that the City Council decided to repair the marquee sign 

by replacing the old neon bulbs with the channel lettering containing LED lighting, as proposed 

by the Theater Board in a previous meeting. JR noted that the Theater’s budget authority would 

not allow the sign replacement in calendar year 2013, and asked Robert to contact Commercial 

Sign about the repair and replacement. 

The Board then went into executive session for 2:30. They interviewed the four applicants for the 

Theater Manager position.  At the end of the session, they announced that Samantha Beeson 

would be the new manager.   

The meeting adjourned at 10:15 PM. 


